

TERM 2 | FRIDAY 30 APRIL 2021





JUNIOR CONCERT BAND

Following on from our successful Year 4 Band Program, our Junior Concert Band is born.

Last year, this ensemble formed the College's very first Marching Band! Now, the students are looking forward to their first live performance since COVID, and will be performing at the P-6 assembly in Week 3 this term. The Junior Concert Band rehearse every Tuesday morning and is

made up of students in Years 5 & 6. Stay tuned for an update on their performance soon!

Mr Byron Mark

Director of Ensembles - Creative Arts